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December 10, 2014 

 

 

 

Ahti Hujanen 

101 – 5
th

 St S #909 

Minneapolis MN 55402 

 

VIA EMAIL:  ahti@yottaworks.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 920 Lincoln Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Hujanen: 

 

This is to confirm that on December 9, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council waive the vacant building for 

90 days.  A code compliance inspection or a sale review is not needed but the dwelling will 

remain a vacant building category 2. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, January 7, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in 

Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to appeal further. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Matt Dornfeld 

 Dennis Senty 

 Robert Hengelfelt, Robert@hangelfelt.com 
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